
GENRE

The Fantasy Genre involves
world-building and
characters who are
supernatural, mythological,
magical, or a combination of
these.

FANTASY
FICTION

GENRE

Graphic Novels  grab readers
of any age by using a comic-
book format and are not
limited to fiction.

GENRE

The Sports Fiction Genre
scores big with students who
look for stories where a
sport has an impact on the
plot or main character. 

GRAPHIC 
NOVELS

SPORTS
FICTIONQUICK READS

GENRE

The Quick Reads Genre hooks
readers 11 - 14 years old who
look for shorter, high-
interest stories. Books
include funny, realistic,
coming-of-age, romantic &
more.

GENRE

The Adventure & Action
Genre focuses on
adventures undertaken by
the main character (with or
without help). 

ADVENTURE &
ACTION

HISTORICAL
FICTION

GENRE

The Historical Fiction Genre
covers fiction set in a
specific time period and
provides historically
accurate details relevant to
the period. 

GENRE

The Science Fiction Genre
explores futuristic or
technological themes and
ideas to address scientific
“what if” questions.

SCIENCE
FICTION

MYSTERY &
THRILLERS

MIDDLE GRADE
FICTION

GENRE

The Mystery/Thrillers Genre
includes mysteries, suspense
and ghost stories and tales
meant to scare you. 

GENRE

The Middle Grade Fiction
Genre offers a variety of
books for readers 11 - 14
years old: humorous,
realistic, coming-of-age,
romantic & more.

HOW TO PICK THE RIGHT BOOK 
 Select a book genre from the chart below

 Locate that Color on the book shelves

 Browse for books in that Color section

1.

2.

3.


